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July 19, 2023 
Via ETFS Filing 

 This material is filed on 15 days' notice 
             under Section 204(a)(3) of the Communications Act 
 
 
Consolidated Communications 
2116 S 17th Street  
Mattoon, IL 61938 
 
FRN: 0010155398 
TRANSMITTAL No. 123 
 
Secretary, Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC 20554 
ATTN:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
Consolidated Communications hereby submits revisions to FCC Tariff Number 7 and supporting 
documentation. This information is being filed in accordance with the Communications Act of 1934, as 
amended and Sections 61.41 through 61.50 of the Commission’s Rules.  
 
The FCC Registration Number for Consolidated is 0010155398. Consolidated Communications is issuing 
this filing on behalf of the following carriers: 
Consolidated Communications of Northern New England Company, LLC (FRN 0016022618) 
Consolidated Communications of Vermont Company, LLC (FRN 0017551359) 
 
This material is being filed on fifteen (15) days' notice and scheduled to become effective on August 3, 
2023, consisting of tariff pages as indicated on the following check sheet: 
 

FCC Tariff No. 7 35th Revised Page 2 
 
This filing revises certain Federal Universal Service Fund (“FUSF”) Surcharges and the Access Recovery 
Charge for PRI ISDN Subscribers to correct rates that were either previously filed incorrectly or were 
inadvertently omitted from Transmittal 121. The rates included in this Transmittal 123 should have been 
effective on July 1, 2023. The Company will apply credits to customer invoices as expeditiously as possible 
for any overcharges that occurred during the period from July 1, 2023 to August 2, 2023.   
 
With this transmittal the Company also submits revised TRP Exhibits 7 and 8, reflecting the corrected rate 
calculations.  
 



Transmittal No. 123 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Federal Communications Commission 
Page 2 
 
This transmittal letter and associated attachments are being filed electronically today via the Federal 
Communications Commission's Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS).  Payment in the amount of $1040.00 
has been electronically transmitted to the U.S. Bank in St. Louis, Missouri in accordance with the fee 
program procedures. 
 
Petitions pertaining to this filing may be served in person or by email to:  
 

Scott Kitchen, Senior Director Regulatory  
Telephone: (936) 521-7736 
Email:  Scott.Kitchen@consolidated.com 
 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or 
via email to Sthomas@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Sharon Thomas 
 
Sharon Thomas 
Consultant 
 
tms: Transmittal 123 
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